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Joe	Civello	enjoying	a	donut	&	a	cup	of	coffee	at	this	year’s	Village	Challenge!!	
	
Our	members	have	so	much	fun	enjoying	the	benefits	of	being	a	part	of	the	
Bocce	Club.		The	annual	dues	paid,	provide	and	give	back	to	the	membership	
through	a	variety	of	organized	tournaments,	free	training	and	social	events.	Check	
out	our	website	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com	for	more	information	about	the	
Villages	Bocce	Club.	
	



The	Fall	Round	Robin	is	in	its	2nd	week,	with	teams	competing	to	be	the	best	in	
their	leagues.	Competition	continues	to	the	finals	and	championship	game,	the	
week	of	October	28th	through	the	30th.		With	all	23-team	participating	for	6	
weeks,	there	should	be	some	very	good	playing	for	anyone	who	enjoys	the	game	
of	bocce.	
	
Membership	Meeting	&	Elections	will	be	held	on	Monday,	November	11th	at	
Foothill	Center	from	3-5	p.m.		Contact	Wayne	Weiler,	at	408-960-6700	or	email	at	
wweiler6@gmail.com	if	you’re	interested	in	running	for	the	2020	Board	of	
Directors	for	the	Bocce	Club.		Join	us	and	use	your	talents.		With	almost	500	
members,	we	need	dedicated	individuals	with	a	desire	to	help	and	make	a	
difference.	
	
Tip	from	the	court:		Be	courteous	and	always	call	your	Captain,	if	unable	to	make	
a	practice	or	the	game	scheduled.		Your	Captain	and	team	will	appreciate	it.	


